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VILLAGE OF ELBA MONTHLY MEETING MINUTES  
          
 
NORM ITJEN, Mayor            PO BOX 55     JERAH AUGELLO, Clerk-Treasurer 

TOM STEMPIN, Trustee     4 SOUTH MAIN STREET            VERN HOWARD, Trustee 

NATE BUCZEK, Trustee        ELBA, NY 14058          LOREN PFLAUMER, Trustee 

NICK BRINKMAN, DPW     elbavillage@rochester.rr.com      MIKE MORRIS        Zoning  

 

 

Nov 9thth, 2022: Meeting commenced at 6:00 p.m. in Village Office 

 

VILLAGE OFFICIALS PRESENT:  Mayor Itjen, Jerah Augello, Trustees Stempin, 

Howard, Buczek and Pflaumer. DPW Brinkman 

VILLAGE OFFICIALS ABSENT:  

GUESTS: Derek Johnson- observation only 

  
Mayor Itjen moved to open the monthly meeting of the Village of Elba Board of Trustees 

at 6:00PM seconded by Trustee Stempin and carried. 

 

The minutes from Oct 2022 were presented for review.  Trustee Stempin moved to 

approve the minutes seconded by Trustee Howard and carried. 

 

The vouchers for payment were presented to the Board and were signed and approved. 

 

Zoning: Attached 

 

Public Works- Nick Brinkman: 

* Pickle ball paint job is complete. The Village will announce a “grand opening” in the 

Spring 

* The bird nest issues in the large Pavilion are now fixed. There should be no new nests 

come springtime. 

* The new chain link fence construction has begun. 

* Resident Brandon Hall spoke with Nick about sewer issues he was having. They will 

consult with each other once a problem has been identified 

* Leaves are still being picked up 

 

Clerk/Treasurer- Jerah Augello: 

* Treasures Report presented 

* Head shots are needed for new website 

* Annual sexual harassment training is due 

* Trustee Election is March 21st 2023. There are two spots up for Re-Election (Buzcek 

and Pflaumer) 
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Trustees- Nate Buczek 

* Bio and Pic received 

* Will find a good electronic speed sign for Village for next meeting 

* Will advise board on his decision to re-run   

 

 

 
Mayor- Norm Itjen 

* Quote received for H&S Fence for $1500.00 for chain fence between driveway and 

Hall property.  

* Per Jason Foote the Sewer project will be getting a late start due to supply shortages. 

He will ask for an extension. 

* Comp Plan Training will be Online Nov 14th 5-7pm for anyone interested. 

* There is a need to purchase new Christmas lights for poles, as some are broken. 

 

 

 

As there was no other business Trustee Howard moved to adjourn the meeting at 

6:52PM, seconded by Trustee Buzcek and carried.   

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

 

Jerah Augello  

Village Clerk- Treasurer 


